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I am writing as an individual to express my concern at the proposal that 
it will no longer be necessary for Local Authorities to post details in 
the local press of statutory notices. Local newspapers provide vital 
information to the community on a wide range of subjects, such as 
licensing applications, road closures and planning. 
 
I know there are other ways of doing this but even with access to the 
internet one has to be proactive to look for these notices. Local 
papers provide a vital link within the community which the internet and 
social media does not. The loss of income and unintended consequences 
are too great to ignore. 
 
I am an 80 years old and have always seen these local authority notices 
as a vital community service. 
 
I am happy for my name and concerns to be published in your final 
summary. 
 
Barry Franks 


